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Taking pride in keeping Suffolk safe 

 
Mid Suffolk South Safer Neighbourhood Team, 

Suffolk Constabulary, Elmswell Fire Station, School Road, Elmswell, IP30 9EE 
Tel: 101 Fax: (01359) 241796 

Your Local Community Officer are: 
PC 421 Annelly Miles & PCSO 3225 Ryan Brunning 

midsuffsouth.snt@suffolk.pnn.police.uk 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

Drinkstone Parish Council 
 

Monday 2nd March 2015 
 
During the period 2nd February to the 25th February 2015 one crime was reported. Criminal 
damage was caused to the village hall notice board overnight 22nd to 23rd February 2015 
the offender is unknown.  
 
During the same period 3 telephone calls were recorded from residents relating to criminal 
damage, fire and highway disruption.  
 
General News… 
Across Mid-Suffolk, we are continuing to see significant numbers of thefts from sheds and 
garages, many of which have been left insecure by owners. There has also been a rise in 
thefts from HGV’s whilst parked up in laybys around Haughley/ Stowmarket area. 

Warning to shoppers after purse thefts… 
Shoppers are being warned to remain vigilant after purse thieves struck in three towns in 
the west of the county recently. Offences have occurred in Bury St Edmunds, Stowmarket 
and Sudbury. 

Safe Rider Workshops… 
Motorcyclists across Suffolk are being given the opportunity to improve their riding skills to 
have better awareness and ability while on the road at ‘Safe Rider’ motorcycle workshops. 
Safe Rider is a joint initiative between Suffolk and Norfolk Constabularies aimed at reducing 
the number of motorcycle casualties across the counties. In 2014, 30 people were killed on 
Suffolk’s roads, 6 of which were motorcyclists. The number of rider deaths saw a decrease 
of 3 from 2013, when a total 25 people died on the county’s roads, where 9 were 
motorcyclists. 
 
The two day workshops will run from March through to September, the months when it is 
considered the number of motorcyclists taking to the roads increases due to more clement 
weather. 
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Police are addressing Hare Coursing… 
Police have seized a vehicle from would-be hare coursers after receiving a call from a 
member of the public. Officers were contacted by a member of public who noticed a 
suspicious vehicle in Little Stonham. It was reported that several men and two dogs were in 
a nearby field, Three males have been reported for trespassing in pursuit of game. An 
additional three males have  been reported for the same type of offence on 01/03/15 in 
Great Barton and Debenham.. 
 

 
Please remember that there are occasions when we are on rest days so if your call is of an 

urgent nature please ask to speak to any officer on duty 
 

Many thanks,   PC 421 Annelly Miles, PCSO 3225 Ryan Brunning 
Annelly.miles@suffolk.pnn.police.uk & Ryan.Brunning@suffolk.pnn.uk 
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